



State Street Elementary’s

VALENTINE’S DANCE

Friday, Feb. 10th | 6:00 - 8:00pm


$5.00 per student | 3rd - 5th grade only

Cost includes: Live DJ, Photo Booth, 1 Slice of Pizza , 1 Cookie & 1 Drink. 


There is no concession stand or additional items for purchase.


Registration & Payment Due 02/07/2023

(please complete back of form)



State Street Family,


State Street PTO is hosting a Valentine’s Dance for 3rd - 5th Grade students!


For security purposes, please check-in your student during drop off. At check-in, 
we will give you a number that corresponds to your student’s wristband. You will need to 
provide this number to PTO volunteers when you pick-up your student at 8:00pm. 
Please understand this process is in place to protect all students. We appreciate your 
patience as our volunteers do their best to check students in & out in a timely manner.


Please let us know if you would like to volunteer for this event! (All volunteers 
must have current clearances on-file with the school)


Questions? Please email ptostatestreet@gmail.com


 *** Please provide RSVP & payment by Tuesday, February 7th ***


RSVP Form:  3rd - 5th Grade Valentine’s Dance


Student Name #1: ______________________________________________________


Grade/Teacher: ________________________________________________________


Student Name #2: ______________________________________________________


Grade/Teacher: ________________________________________________________


Student Name #3: ______________________________________________________


Grade/Teacher: ________________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Name(s):________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Relationship(s) to Student(s): ______________________________


Parent/Guardian Phone Number(s): _______________________________________ 

(Please print legibly & include numbers where you may be reached during 6 - 8pm on 2/10/23)


# of Student Tickets: _______  ($5.00 each)    |  Total Amount Enclosed: ___________

mailto:ptostatestreet@gmail.com

